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Our vision is to develop responsible, resilient, creative citizens capable of succeeding in a global society.  
 

 
April 28, 2025 
 
Dear Buck Family,  
 
It is with deep sadness and heavy hearts that we inform you of the 
death of our staff member, Mr. James “Jim” DeVlaminck, who 
passed away yesterday. He was a former board member 
(2010-2020), a current track coach, a football coach, and he 
assisted during wrestling season.  Jim also helped during Plow 
Day and greatly supported Buchanan Community Schools.   
 
We will share the details regarding memorial plans as we receive 
the information from Jim’s family. In addition, please reach out to 
our business office if you need assistance with grief support, and 
keep Jim’s family in your thoughts.  
 
Respectfully, 
 

 

Patricia L. Robinson 
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools  

https://www.buchananschools.com/

